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19th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 6 Crucial Crew, Army Reserve Centre Monday 27th November 2023 
 

After the success of previous years, we are delighted to once again be working in 
partnership with Crucial Crew to offer your child an exciting opportunity to take part in the 

Crucial Crew safety event. 

 

Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety event aimed at Year 6 children (10 to 11 year olds) 
designed to provide children with life skills that will enable them to keep themselves and 
others safe. It is generally accepted that children start to become more independent at this 

age and are often expected to cope increasingly on their own and deal with changes in 
their lives, such as a move to Secondary school. The aim of our Crucial Crew event is to 

raise each participant's awareness of threats and dangers, in a fun and interactive way. 

 
The 2023 Crucial Crew event will take place on Monday 27th November and the event will 
be hosted at The Army Reserve Centre, O’Leary Street, Warrington. Representatives 

from the Emergency Services and local agencies will be delivering a diverse range of 
scenarios. 

 

The children will leave school at 12pm and will return to school at approximately 14:45pm. 
Children will have their lunch at school as usual but at the earlier time of 11:45.  They will 

require a drink and a snack for the event. 

 

The cost of the trip includes the activities and transport and the balance per child will be 
£13.37 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if parents 
do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of 

benefits-related free school meals will have the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent 
Pay to give permission for your child to attend the trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Singleton 

Children’s Services 
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